



THE POLITICAL SCIENCE FORUM
Office of the President

Memorandum # 3

TO :

ALL POLITICAL SCIENCE STUDENT-LEADERS

FROM

CEDRICK C. SAGUN

President

NOTED

ASST. PROF. MA. ZENIA W. RODRIGUEZ, M.EM.

Adviser and Academic Coordinator

RE

.

AB LEADERSHIP TRAINING SEMINAR

DATE

.

April 25, 2012

- The Leadership Training Seminar of the Faculty of Arts and Letters, organized by the AB Student Council, is open for student-leaders, class officers, and organization (TPSF) Officers.
- It will be held from June 1-3 (Friday-Sunday). The first day will be in St. Raymund's bldg., and the following days will be spent in San Mateo, Rizal (tentative; details to follow, accdg. To the ABSC).
- 3. There is a PHP 1,000 fee to be paid by the aspiring participant.
- Political Science student-leaders who wish to join the LTS will be required by the ABSC to present an endorsement letter issued by the President of the Political Science Forum.
- All Political Science student-leaders who will join shall automatically be part of the Political Science Delegation headed by the President.
- Political Science student-leaders who wish to join the LTS shall PRE-REGISTER by filling up the form on the
 official website of TPSF (http://www.tpsf.weebly.com). Confirmation and details will be forwarded to the aspiring
 participant by the Secretariat of the Political Science Forum via e-mail.



RE: MEMORANDUM # 03 | Office of the Forum President

- Last day of pre-registration on May 13, 2012. Payments must be forwarded to the Finance Committee. Details
 regarding the settlement of fees will be announced soon.
- Everyone will be required to submit to the Political Science Secretariat a SOFT (Scanned) COPY of his/her 2x2
 ID Picture. Deadline on May 15, 2012. You may send it to secretariat.tpsf@gmail.com.



THE POLITICAL SCIENCE FORUM